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Calling all professionals!  
  
Gymnastics Newfoundland and Labrador (GNL) is looking for your help! The GNL Board 
of Directors play a key role in the equitable development of provincial gymnastics 
programs and are seeking representation to help steer the future path of an exciting and 
growing sport in the province of Newfoundland and Labrador.  
 
If you are a professional with previous board of director experience or looking to get 
experience being part of a Board of Directors, we are looking for your support.  
 
Board representation is desirable from all regions of the province as diversity is very 
important. Please note that meeting participation can be accommodated by means of 
telephone or other communications facilities (e.g., Zoom) such that participation is 
possible throughout Newfoundland & Labrador. 
    
To maintain a strong, effective Board of Directors while taking a step towards better 
Governance, GNL is looking for members and non-members with a background in:  
 

- Human Resources     - Communications 
- Marketing      - Strategic Planning 
- Legal        - Policy Development 
- Fundraising      - Social Media 

 
 
Nominations must be submitted to Grant Skinner via email at 
grant_skinner@icloud.com by 3:00 p.m., August 31st, 2022. All nominations should 
include a short bio of the nominee, complete with qualifications (experience in 
gymnastics is not a requirement). 
 
Please feel free to contact me at grant_skinner@icloud.com should you have any 
questions. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in ensuring this call for nominations 
reaches as many potential board members as possible!  
 
Grant Skinner 
GNL Board of Directors 
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